
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 

From: The West Virginia State Bar 

Date: September 2016 

 

The West Virginia State Bar has been monitoring the Federal Reserve interest rates with the 

hope of an increase. The Federal Open Markets Committee is set to meet this week to determine 

if such an increase will take place. Though it seems unlikely to occur in the immediate future, we 

remain hopeful that a rate increase will be implemented and thereby allow even more assistance 

to be provided through the IOLTA Program.  
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